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Self-Registration 

As the children have settled so 

well into the routines and rules 

of nursery, this week we will 

introduce self-registration. 

Each child will have a teddy 

bear picture with their name 

and photo on for them to take 

off the door before they come 

in and place in the basket next 

to the water bottle tray. 

 

 

Spare clothes 

To enable the children to access all 

areas of the environment could we 

please request that your child comes 

to school with at least one full set of 

a change of clothes in their bag. If 

you have any spare socks, tights or 

shoes that your child has grown out 

of and wish to donate we would be 

extremely grateful.  

 
This week’s story 

 

  ‘My Family’ 

 

Children’s work 

Last week the children drew a 

fantastic picture of themselves. 

These will be on the jigsaw 

display just inside the door, so 

please take a look as you drop 

your child off at the door. 

This week the children will be 

painting a picture of their 

family. 

 

 

 


